
Summer 2022 
History/Geography 

For the first half of the Summer Term, we 

will be exploring the world of the Anglo 

Saxons and the Vikings. We will be 

learning about 

this historic peri-

od using second-

ary sources.   

 

After half term, we will be finding out 

about global trade and how countries 

trade between each other.  

 

 

Science 

In the Summer term, we will be learning 

about ‘Properties and Changes of Materials’ . 

We will be carrying out investigations and 

scientific enquiries in our science lessons.  

 

                          

 

 

 

Spellings and Mental Maths will be handed 

out every Friday and will be tested the follow-

ing Friday. I will put the spellings each week 

onto Spelling Shed. Children will also receive 

a Maths and Reading Comprehension each 

week. This will be handed out on a Friday 

and expected in on a Wednesday to be 

marked. It is also very important for children 

to read every day at home and to write it in 

their diary and bring this to school daily. 

PE 

In Summer 1, we will 

have P.E. on a Thurs-

day and a Friday. We will be doing 

dance with Miss Rich and tennis.   

Please ensure your child has their full PE 

kit in school on a Monday ready for the 

week. Even as the weather warms up, your 

child will need a jumper and tracksuit 

bottoms.  

Art/ DT 

We start off the 

summer term with 

an art topic where 

we will learn how to 

print using lino.  

After half term, we 

will be doing a DT project where we 

design, make and evaluate a moving 

fairground ride.  

 

Music 

We will be con-

tinuing to learn 

the clarinet with 

Mrs Rhodes 

whilst learning 

to read and compose music.  

French 

In French we will be learning about 

Les destinations and Le petit dé-

jeuner . 

 

RE/ PSHCE 

In RE, during the Summer 

term, we will be learning 

about what it means to be a 

Muslim in Britain today. 

 

In PSHCE, we 

shall be learning 

about puberty and 

‘moving on’.  

Computing  

We be learning about being travel 

writers and after half term we move 

to learn about publishing.  

We will also 

learn about E

-Safety and 

to keep safe online ensuring we 

know what to do if we are worried 

about things online.  

Literacy  

During the summer term, we will be 

reading a text linked to our class 

history topic. We will be doing a 

range of writing linked to the text 

and also stand alone pieces. We will 

continue to focus on our SPAG 

skills throughout each piece.    

Numeracy 

This term we will be securing 

our knowledge of fractions, decimals 

and percentages. We will also be con-

tinuing to investigate ratio, algebra, 

geometry and measuring. We will 

keep returning to our written methods. 

Each lesson ,we will also continue to 

work on problem solving and reason-

ing skills throughout each topic.   


